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13 December 2021 

 

 

Thomas Coughlan 

thomas.coughlan@nzme.co.nz  

 

REF: OIA-9212 

 

Dear Thomas 

 

Request made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 

Thank you for your email of 10 December 2021 requesting the following information under the Official 

Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

 

I request under the Official Information Act, the Stantec report on Transmission Gully from 

November. 

 

This is an interim response, providing you with two documents. We are reviewing one further 

document that is in scope of your request and expect to advise you of our decision regarding this 

document on or before 28 January 2022. 

 

The following documents are enclosed: 

• Attachment 1: Notes from Inspection 10 November 2021 

• Attachment 2: Notes from Inspection 24 November 2021 

 

The names of contractors have been withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Act to protect the privacy of 

individuals. With respect to the information that has been withheld, I do not consider there are any 

other factors which would render it desirable, in the public interest, to make the information available. 

 

Under section 28 of the Act, you have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision to 

withhold this information. The contact details for the Ombudsman can be located at 

www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 

 

If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, please contact Andrew Knackstedt, Senior 

Manager Media, by email to Andrew.Knackstedt@nzta.govt.nz or by phone on 04 894 6100. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Brett Gliddon 

General Manager Transport Services  


